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1ST July 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

Scooter Training Year 1 - Year 4  

 

Assalamu alaikom.  

 

We have been able to book Scooter Training (Scootability) for all children in Years 1 

to 4 for tomorrow, Friday 2nd July.  

Each class will have a session in the playground with the instructors.  

Please ensure your child is wearing appropriate clothing and footwear:  

 T shirt/ top 

 Long trousers (no shorts or dresses) 

 Trainers or pumps 

 Sun cap 

It is also forecast to be quite warm so sun cream and cap are also advisable. 

Kind regards 

Wasalaam, 

 

 
D. Ghafori  

Head Teacher                                   
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